

Toll Free: 888-296-8728 | www.healthcarefirstcu.com | wecare@healthcarefirstcu.com

It seems that Summer is finally here! The weather is getting warmer, school buses are becoming a rare sight, baseball season is in full swing, and vacations are picking up. With the increase of vacations, we want to encourage all of our members to be careful of fraud during peak travel and vacation season. A couple key tips we want to emphasize to all members include:

- 1. Be extra cautious if you are booking a vacation online; make sure that you are booking from a legitimate travel site. Don't be fooled by fraudulent sites and scams that are trying to get your payment information.
- 2. If you accidentally lose your HealthCare First Credit Union debit or credit card when traveling or if they get stolen, please call the proper phone number immediately to report it. The number for a lost or stolen HealthCare First Debit MasterCard is (800) 523-4175, and the number for a lost or stolen HealthCare First VISA Card is (800) 991-4961.
- **3.** If you are traveling this summer, please let us know so that we can be sure your debit card will not be blocked when you want or need to use it. Cards are blocked for the financial safety of our members to ensure that somebody else is not using your card. We appreciate the patience and cooperation of all of our members during travel time.

We want to encourage our members to use this information throughout the year, but especially during peak vacation time.

#### Offer Available until June 30th!

HealthCare First Credit Union is paying the appraisal fee for all approved mortgages and home equity loans!!! This offer is only available for new applications received May 1st to June 30th. Approval is based on applicant credit and this promo is subject to cancellation



without notice. Certain restrictions and minimums do apply. Please call our loan department if you have any questions!

### **Bus Trip to Niagara Falls**

This trip is scheduled for Saturday, June 30th! The price for an adult is \$125 and a child is \$110. This price includes: all day trolley, Niagara Theatre, Maid of the Mist, Observation Tower, Cave of the Winds, 3 Sisters Island, Discovery Center, and the Niagara Aquarium. The bus will leave from Station Medical Center in Altoona at 5:00 AM, and will depart from Niagara Falls at 5:00 PM for the trip home. Deadline to sign up is June 16th!!!

## **Shred Day - Mark Your Calendars!**

Shred Day will be held on Wednesday, July 25th at the Credit Union Complex in Richland.



The truck will be on site from 1 PM to 5 PM. This event is open to all members of HealthCare First Credit Union for individual household shredding ONLY. No businesses please.



Calling all photographers! If you like taking photos, then we need your help! Our website needs new background photos of both Altoona and Johnstown. Winning photos will be featured on our website and in an upcoming newsletter! What do you love about your city? Send us your photos that you think best showcase what Johnstown and Altoona have to offer. No more than two entries per person. Please send all entries to maria@

healthcarefirstcu.com. Two photos will be chosen and each winner will receive a cash prize! Deadline for submission is Friday, August 24th. Find complete contest rules on our website at www.healthcarefirstcu.com/photo-contest.



# **Upcoming Office Closing:**

All offices and drive-ups will be CLOSED on Wednesday, July 4, in observance of the holiday.

Have a safe and happy
Fourth of July!

# **Summer Member Benefits are Back!!!!**

All **HEALTH(ARE FIRST Credit Union** members are eligible to get discounted Kennywood & Sandcastle Waterpark tickets for the 2018 summer season. Please call any office for details on how to purchase tickets which can only be purchased by members of HealthCare First



**Curve Game Information** for any member who signed up to attend the game on Thursday, June 7th:

We will have a table located outside of the gates next to Will Call where all members will pick up their tickets and wristbands. We will be there starting at 5 PM.

Gates open at 6 PM, and our buffet picnic meal also begins at 6 PM. The buffet will <u>ONLY</u> last one hour! The buffet will end once the game starts at 7 PM.

The picnic buffet will take place in the picnic area on the main level, and you can then watch the game from your terrace-level seat. Fireworks will follow the game!



Join us to cheer on the Buccos on Saturday, August 18th! Ticket price is \$70 and includes transportation, your ticket to the game, and a \$10 food voucher. The bus will pick up at Station Medical Center in Altoona at 3:30 PM and at the Walmart Plaza in Ebensburg at 4:00 PM. The deadline to sign up is July 18th, and you can sign up at any office. There will be fireworks after the game!!!